
Cafeteria 2 has been taken over by creepy things that go bump in 
the night!  You are invited to see the strange goings on and have 
fun participating in learning centers for a donation to The American 
Cancer Society.  Donating might not be scary, but the room is!!!!  
Please bring your donations to your classroom teacher by Monday 
October 26th.  The classroom with the highest donations will be 
awarded a pizza party on October 30th!

Visit the………..

Spooky School

**This experience is designed for 
elementary children, no blood and 
gore!  Teachers will schedule a 
time for the class to visit during 
October 27-30.


